
Hawksmoor School 
 

 

Bentham Road 

Thamesmead 

London 

SE28 8AS 

Tel: 020 8310 2140 

 

 

 

 

 

     www.hawksmoor.greenwich.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Flying high at Hawksmoor 

 
Co-Executive Headteachers: Miss Sarah Critchell & Miss Lucy Timmons 

Head of School: Ms Stella Porter 

16th November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following a review of our sickness policy the following exclusions shall apply: 

 

Vomiting 

 

Please do not send your child to school if they are vomiting.  In order to prevent the spread of 

any virus or bug, children must be kept at home until they have been completely clear of 

symptoms for 24 hours. 

 

Diarrhoea 

 

Please do not send your child to school if they are suffering from diarrhoea.  In order to prevent 

the spread of any virus or bug, children must be kept at home until they have been completely 

clear of symptoms for 24 hours. 

 

Vomitting & Diarrhoa 

 

If your child is vomiting and also suffering with diarrhoea they must be kept home until they have 

been completely clear of symptoms for 48 hours. 

  

Please also make sure that we have up to date contact telephone numbers to contact you if 

your child becomes ill whilst at school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Stella Porter 

Head of School 

  

 


